
MASH Implementation Update 

 
August 10, 2018: 

1. All proposed double-sided or median terminals and flared terminals must be MASH compliant 
for projects with letting dates of December 31, 2019 (Phase 3).  The Qualified Products List (QPL) 
will be updated with the appropriate products that can be used as they become available. 
 

2. All proposed cable barriers and cable barrier terminals must be MASH compliant for projects 
with letting dates of December 31, 2019.  Standard sheets will be updated to reflect an 
approved system with terminals when provided.  


